
No. RD-0030 
 
Sent: Monday, September 16, 2002 7:05 PM 
To: comment@bpa.gov 
Subject: Support the Public Interest Proposal 
 
 
I am urging you to support the Public Interest Proposal.  It would be 
so heartening to have BPA do the right thing for all of us and insist 
on renewable energy, energy efficiency, and other steps to insure the 
survival of not only salmon but all of us in the Pacific Northwest.  We 
can help set the example. 
  
Thank you 
  
Monica Russell 
3635 SW Custer St 
Portland, OR 97219 
 
 


